
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEN School updates 
All of the children on our SEN register will now have an up to date one page profile which includes the 
outcome of their previous targets for the Spring term and their new class targets for the Summer. You 

should receive a copy of this within the next week. If you haven’t already, please fill out the parent/ 
carer views page at the end and return to school. It really does help us to make sure we are improving 

our offer to you and your children.  
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Famallama Minecraft server for 
Neurodivergent gamers 

Famallama offers free access and is open to everyone who 
is Neurodivergent or who has a close connection to 
someone that is Neurodivergent. All you need to do is to 
fill out a whitelist application here:  
 

https://www.famallama.co.uk/join-us.html 
 
As long as you have a valid Minecraft account, and you can 
join us from virtually any device. Our team comprises of 
caring parents, young neurodivergent adults, and 
computer scientists who work tirelessly behind the scenes 
to maintain the server’s integrity on a voluntary basis. We 
provide one to one sessions, those sessions are carried out 
with staff that are fully DBS checked. 

Mental Health support 
If you would like to request 

mental health support for your 
child, you can now refer directly 

via Just One Norfolk: 
 

https://www.justonenorfolk
.nhs.uk/mhsupport 

 

A referral can help families 
access: 

-Mental health and emotional 
wellbeing support services 
-Self-care resources 
-Advice and guidance 
 

Free parent café- ASD support 

Monday 20th May @ 9am in the school hall 
 

We are delighted that two members of the Norfolk ASD Team will be running a 
free parent café at school.  

 
The focus of this café will be on how to use visuals and supporting transition.  

 
The team will be on hand to offer advice and guidance, free resources and 

signposting. There will be coffee and biscuits! 
 

This is a drop in café open to everyone so there is no need to book. 
Please come and join us- we look forward to seeing you there.     

https://www.famallama.co.uk/join-us.html
https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/mhsupport
https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/mhsupport


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SENDIASS 

SENDIASS Norfolk will be 
holding a lot of different 
online training sessions 
for parents over the next 
term. Here are some of 
the dates for your diary! 
 

If you are interested in 
booking tickets, please 
visit: 
https://www.norfolkse
ndiass.org.uk/training-
and-info-
sessions/training-
sessions/ 
 
 

 

 

https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/training-and-info-sessions/training-sessions/
https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/training-and-info-sessions/training-sessions/
https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/training-and-info-sessions/training-sessions/
https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/training-and-info-sessions/training-sessions/
https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/training-and-info-sessions/training-sessions/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bedwetting-free-information-session-for-parents-families-and-carers-tickets-887458090037?aff=oddtdtcreator#msdynttrid=W2xx8hgNdK7r2g8bnex6spE4-ivRaQGkEmcY7_ogxEs

